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Praise the Lord! As we reflect on the past year’s blessings, I am reminded 
of the words from Psalm 106:1: “Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good; His 
love endures forever.” God has been faithful, and He is good. I want to reflect 
on the incredible difference you made during last year’s Christmas at our 
children’s homes. Words cannot fully express my gratitude for your prayers, 
support, and contributions throughout 2024. You have been an essential 
part of this beautiful journey, and for that, I sincerely thank you.

Children’s homes updates: Thanks to your generous support and the grace 
of the Lord, we provided the children with warm winter clothes, and their joy 
was nothing short of heart-warming. Celebrating Christmas is a cherished 
time, highlighted by a special church service and a festive meal shared 
in fellowship. What truly matters to us is the joy we see in the children’s 
hearts and their faces shining with expectations. They love gifts, and what 
a beautiful memory. We see them as part of our family and not as orphans. 

We have three children’s homes and 81 children in total. We have a good 
number of staff working daily to ensure it runs well. Older kids help as well. 
Jeet lost his parents while young. He came to us when he was 5 years old, 
and today he helps us with the legal part of the NGO, together with Mangel. 
He makes sure to tackle all unexpected challenges. Samuel and Aron grew 
up in a children’s home in Kathmandu. Aron works as a warden for the boys 
and does all our grocery shopping for the children at the home. Samuel is 
helping Dinesh and Rita in Jiri, Dolakha. The stories of Jeet, Samuel, and 
Aron highlight the resilience and growth of the children who have come 
through our care. It is heartening to see how they are doing now.
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Through your contribution, you are doing an incredible job 
supporting the children and the dedicated staff at children’s 
homes. 

Special Thank You: I also want to take a moment to express 
my sincere appreciation to each of you and thank all the 
board directors for their unwavering support, especially the 
excellent leadership team in Nepal.

If there’s anything specific you would like to know or if you 
have any questions regarding the operations of the children’s 
homes or how to support the staff and children further, feel 
free to contact me at sudip@compassionforasia.com or by 
phone at 850-876-9704. Your feedback and involvement are 
always welcomed.

Blessings,
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Please visit our website: www.compassionforasia.org
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